
भारतीय प्रौद्योगिकी संस्थान कानपरु 
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY KANPUR 

भती अनुभाि 
RECRUITMENT SECTION 

 

Date : 10.01.2020 

NOTICE 
 

It is informed to all concerned that, due to some 
unavoidable administrative reasons, the written test 
and interview for the post of Assistant Registrar (Gen. 

Admin.) against Advt. No. 1/2018, scheduled on 
15.01.2020 and 16.01.2020 is postponed.  New 
date(s) and time will be informed in due course. 
 
All are requested to take note of above.  Inconvenience 
caused, if any, is regretted. 
 

   sd/- 
Deputy Director 

 


